NOTICE OF POST SYSTEM AUDIT CHECK
2024 GENERAL ELECTION

Pursuant to 1-14-13.2 NMSA 1978, notice is hereby given that
the Post System Audit Check of the 2024 General Election held
on November 5, 2024 for Valencia County will begin on
November 20, 2024 at 9:00 a.m., and will continue daily until
completed. The audit will be conducted at the Valencia County
Elections Warehouse, located at 501 Luna Ave, Los Lunas, NM.

Done this 15*" day of November, 2024.




